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Indefinite extension of the deadline to renew  

Ethiopian Origin ID Cards 

 

It is to be recalled that the deadline to renew Ethiopian Origin ID Cards 

without penalty was extended to August 6, 2015.   

However, that decision could not be implemented due to shortcomings in 

getting the message across in time to meet the deadline.  

As a result, it has now be decided that the deadline to renew Ethiopian 

Origin ID Cards without penalty be extended indefinitely.  We therefore 

call upon all concerned individuals to take advantage of the decision and 

renew their Ethiopian Origin ID Cards at their earliest convenience.   

 


